Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives South Korean representative, governmental
delegation, stresses Iraq’s sustainable stability

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received a representative and
governmental delegation from the Republic of South Korea and discussed the development of Iraqi
reality and the level of inter-relationships between Baghdad and Seoul on 17/5/2023. His
Eminence listened to their admiration for Iragi stability and said that the stability is due to
political, security, and social stability in the country. H.E. illustrated the nature of the
current government and the level of its interest in services and improving the economy, in
addition to the parliamentary support of the state Running Coalition.

H.E. illustrated that South Korea stood with Iraq and was present at the scene in its darkest
conditions, affirming that Korean companies will have priority in the current and future

reconstruction campaigns.



